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Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

December 18, 2015 

RE: THE JOINT APPLICATION OF LOUISVILLE GAS AND 
ELECTRIC COMPANY AND KENTUCKY UTILITIES COMPANY 
DEMAND-SIDE MANAGEMENT FOR THE REVIEW AND 
MODIFICATION OF THE SCHOOL ENERGY MANAGEMENT 
PROGRAM 
CASE NO. 2015-00398 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Louisville Gas and Electric Company ("LG&E") and Kentucky Utilities 
Company ("KU") (collectively the "Companies") are writing to clarify the 
request filed by the Companies on December 11, 2015 in the above-referrenced 
proceeding. 

The Companies' application requested an Order approving the extension of the 
School Energy Management Program ("SEMP") and the proposed tariffs to 
permit recovery of the costs associated with the program. The Companies filed 
tariffs with an effective date of January 10, 2016. On December 18, 2015, the 
Commission issued an Order that suspended these tariffs for five months from 
January 10, 2016, up to and including June 9, 2016. In their application, the 
Companies requested the Commission to issue a final order in this proceeding by 
April 1, 2016. Approval by this date allows the Kentucky School Board 
Association to properly budget funding for the upcoming fiscal/school year. 
While the Companies have requested approval of the SEMP and associated cost 
recovery in advance for planning purposes, the Companies intended to request 
that new rates be effective for service rendered on and after June 30, 2016. 
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Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
December 18, 2015 

This letter is being filed electronically pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001 , Section 8. I 
certify that the electronically filed documents are a true representation of the 
original paper documents that will be delivered within two business days to the 
Commission from the date of this electronic filing, and that all materials in the 
paper documents are included in the electronic filing. 

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Rick E. Lovekamp 
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